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Mr. Richard M. Lockhart, Deputy Director
Disaster Services Agency
State of Ohio
Adjutant General's Department
2825 West Granville Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Worthington, OH 43085-2712 TO F01A-85-201

Dear Mr. Lockhart:

This is in response to your recent letter which we received in this office or.
March 26, 1985, in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Act, a copy of the 50-mile ingestion pathway map for the Davis-Besse nuclear
power station, Ottawa County, Ohio.

In a telephone conversation on April 11, between you and Mrs. Sharon Hudson of
my staff, you agreed to pay the charge of $90.00 for the map.

The requested map will be mailed to you under separate cover. You will be
billed for $90.00 by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Division of
Accounting and Finance.

Siricerely,

(kf - 4%~f

. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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